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"... be yourselves like living stones, built into a spiritual house ..."

Holy Cross Catholic Parish
Established as a Parish of the Diocese of Hamilton in 1956

Parish Membership
New parishioners are encouraged to register with the parish by 

completing a parish registration form, available at the main doors of 

the Church.  You may wish to consider offering financial support 

to the parish by using Sunday Offering Envelopes or pre-authorized 

withdrawals.  For more information please contact the parish office.

Sacramental Information
Baptism - Infants and young children of parishioners are baptized 

on the 2nd or 4th Sundays of each month (except during the Season 

of Lent).  Adults needing baptism or reception into the Catholic 

church should inquire about the RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation 

of Adults).

Marriage - Weddings for parishioners are generally celebrated on 

Saturday afternoons.  Please contact the pastor a minimum of one 

year before the planned marriage date. 

Priesthood & Religious Life - contact Father Dave Wynen or visit 

the Diocesan Vocations website: www.vocationinfo.ca 

Ministry to the Sick
Please call the parish office to 

arrange for visits, Communion 

or the Sacrament of the Sick.
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Bruce Lampkin
Manager

(905) 873-1607
E-mail: uptowncollision@on.aibn.com

53 Mountainview Rd. N., Georgetown
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State Farm®

Providing Insurance and Financial Services

Canadian Head Offices: Aurora, Ontario

Lora Greene, Agent
211 Guelph Street

Georgetown, ON  L7G 5B5

Bus: 905-873-1615

lora@loragreene.ca

Georgetown Therapeutic Massage ClinicGeorgetown Therapeutic Massage Clinic
Dale Walkerale Walker R.M.T.

47 Main St. South  905 873 1924
Located in Young's Pharmacy

Helping You Create a Home
265 Guelph Street

905.873.2753
Email: eisle@cogeco.ca
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Corporate & Team Wear

John Vieira
280 Guelph St.
905.877.1598

jvc@aztec-net.com

Yvan Desjardins
Business Manager

Evan DeBrincat
Broker

Young's Pharmacy & Homecare   Downtown

Medical Centre Pharmacy   Beside the Hospital

Providing unique and outstanding
services since 1958 & 1975

� Shoulder & Back Pain
� Sports Injuries             
� Arthritis Pain              
� Reg. Massage Therapy
� Acupuncture              

333 Mountainview Rd. S.  905�873�3103
www.eramosaphysio.com

HELSON KOGON ASHBEE SCHALJO
&  A S S O C I AT E S  L L P

Frederick A. Helson, Q.C. (retired)
Allan W. Kogon             David J. Ashbee
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Counsel: Nancy L. Carnwath

"Georgetown's Largest Law Firm"
(905) 877-5206

Unique, Affordable, Modern, Euro-Style
Flower Arrangements for All Occasions

#6 - 333 Mountainview Rd. S.
905-702-1754

www.artofflowersandmore.ca

A rt of
    FLOWERS           & more

MOUNTAINVIEW RESIDENCE

"Family Caring. Caring for Life"
www.mountainviewresidence.com  905.877.1800

Around the clock Professional Staff
Homestyle Meals & Snacks � Full-time Activities Coordinator

Spacious Private Suite 300-630 sq.ft.

Di Girolamo's Greenhouses
8890 8th Line R.R. #2

Georgetown  905.877.9842
dg

J.S. Jones & SonJ.S. Jones & Son
FUNERAL HOME LIMITED

Offering
Excellence

in
Physiotherapy

Because you can't go
wrong when you have the right MAAN for the job!

FREE INVESTMENT REVIEWS

Colin M. Brookes
211 Guelph Street
905.873.7630

www.edwardjones.com

Member CIPF
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®
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LTD.
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Dr. J. Eric Selnes
Orthodontist
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H E R I T A G E
o r t h o d o n t i c s

224 Maple Avenue

Georgetown, Ontario

L7G 1X2

(905) 873-1887

www.holycrossrc.com

 

Office hours -

Monday • 12 noon to 4 p.m.

Tuesday - Thursday • 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Friday • 9 a.m. to 12 noon

Bulletin announcements accepted until 

12 Noon on Mondays

Parish Staff
Father David Wynen, Pastor 
Mrs. Eileen Anderson, Secretary
Mr. Robert Ramage, Maintenance

Catholic Schools
Holy Cross (905) 877-4451
St. Francis (905) 877-6928
St. Brigid (905) 877-1779
St. Catherine (905) 702-8001
Christ the King Secondary
(905) 702-8838

Outreach Information

Parish Nurse
Theresa Scholz (905) 873-1887

Catholic Women's League
Zenaida Van Klink (905) 877-0439

Knights of Columbus
Gerry Cole (905) 873-9636

Prayer Network
Gladys (905) 877-6389

Marie (519) 853-2018

Natural Family Planning
Joanne & Daryll Hillier (905) 873-0262

Melissa Atlee (289) 891-9162

A Child's PlaceA Child's Place
Licensed Childcare Agency
Menu Planning•Program Planning

Monitoring by qualified
E.C.E. Consultant

Providers are always needed
to look after children.
Excellent rates paid.

Call Cathy (905) 873-9119

Sunday Eucharist
(Saturday) 5:00 p.m.

8:30 a.m.; 10 a.m.; 12:00 noon
       

Weekday Eucharist
Tuesday at 7:00 p.m.

Wednesday - Friday 8:00 a.m.
(Bulletin has weekly schedule)

             

Reconciliation
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

or by appointment

    

Eucharistic Adoration
Every Wednesday

8:30 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Chairman's
Club

REAL ESTATE CENTRE INC., BROKERAGE

THE                                  
DESJARDINS

Your Family Realtors... For Life!

905-877-2630
www.GeorgetownHomes.ca

78 Main Street South
Georgetown

Toll free: 1-877-433-2630

Professional Wedding &
Portrait Photographer

Family Portrait, Special Occasion & Pets
Tony Soares Studio: 289.344.0683  Cell: 416.670.3922

www.amsphotographers.com

Photography

Heating and Air Conditioning
Propane and Natural Gas Installation

Underground Gas, Fireplaces
Tankless Hot Water Systems, Pool Heaters

andgiogas@hotmail.com   905 873 2394

FLOWERS & GARDEN SUPPLIES
140 Guelph St.
905-877-8882

Joe & Andrea Scibilia

Georgetown
Garden Centre

Major Appliances • Home Electronics
Lawn & Garden

11 Mountainview Rd. N.  905-877-5172
Owned & Operated by Joan Wilfong - Parishioner

�

AUTHORIZED DEALER STORE

For All Your Real Estate Needs

Service you can trust and experience

you can count on ...

The proof is in the performance!

www.TheMaan.ca
themaans@johnsonassociates.ca

                        905 877-5165

Service you can trust and experience

you can count on ...

The proof is in the performance!

www.TheMaan.ca
themaans@johnsonassociates.ca

                        905 877-5165

Serving

Holy Cross

Parishioners

for over 22

years

Agnes Lawrence
905-873-2434

369 Mountainview Rd. S.
(Metro Plaza)

Experience the Finest inExperience the Finest in
Tanning & SkincareTanning & Skincare

www.bellatan.ca  905.873.4343

Dr. Branko Radisic
DENTAL SURGEON

– Complete Family Dentistry –
342 Bronte St. S., Suite 1, Milton  905-876-4488

369 Mountainview Rd. S. (opp. new church)
905-702-8688

www.gtdragon.com

READY TO

FOODS INC.

71 Mountainview Rd. N.  905-877-9948
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SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

THE SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME LITURGY INTENTION PLEASE PRAY FOR

SUNDAY, January 17
Isaiah 62:1-5 • 1 Corinthians 12:4-11 • 
John 2:1-12

8:30 a.m. Mass
10:00 a.m. Mass
12:00 Noon Mass

(I) Holy Cross Parishioners

MONDAY, January 18 
1 Samuel 15:16-23 • Mark 2:18-22

No Mass No Mass Father Arthur
Scidmore

TUESDAY, January 19
1 Samuel 16:1-13 • Mark 2:23-28

No Mass No Mass Father Joseph
Vano

WEDNESDAY, January 20
All Day Eucharistic Adoration CANCELLED 
1 Samuel 17:32-33, 37, 40-51 • Mark 3.1-6

No Mass No Mass Holy Cross
Parish

THURSDAY, January 21
1 Samuel 18:6-9; 19:1-7 • Mark 3:7-12

No Mass No Mass Father Anthony
Ciavarro

FRIDAY, January 22
1 Samuel 24:2-21 • Mark 3:20-21

No Mass No Mass Father Drago
Gacnik, S.D.B.

SATURDAY, January 23
2 Samuel 1:1-4, 11-12, 19, 23-27 • Mark 3:20-21

4:00 - 4:30 p.m Reconciliation Father Paul
Boucher

5:00 p.m. Mass  _ Brittany Jacobs
_ John Stoyles
_ Grace Almeida
_ Manuel Hilario
_ Al Hunkeler

JUNIOR & SENIOR KINDERGARTEN
Junior & Senior Kindergarten Registration will take
place on Tuesday, January 26th and Wednesday, January
27th at each Catholic elementary school in Halton from
9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon and from1:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Children registering in Junior Kindergarten must be 4
years of age on or before December 31, 2010. Children
registering in Senior Kindergarten must be 5 years of
age on or before December 31, 2010. 
                 

Please Note: Children currently registered in their
Catholic school’s Junior Kindergarten program are not
required to register for the school’s Senior Kindergarten
program. Placement will be processed by the school
unless otherwise notified by the parent(s)/guardian(s).
               

A Roman or Eastern Rite Catholic Baptismal Certificate
is required. 
               

Proof of Age is also required.
            

Before registration is finalized, a child will have
completed the prescribed program of immunization for
diphtheria, tetanus, poliomyelitis, measles, mumps and
rubella. Parent(s) must provide evidence of
immunization record.
               

For further information or alternate registration date,
contact the principal of your nearest Catholic School. 

WELCOME MONSIGNOR KERR
Father Dave will be away from the parish beginning
January 18th until February 1st.  We welcome Monsignor
Vincent Kerr, a priest of the Diocese of Hamilton, who
will preside and preach at our Sunday liturgies.  The
parish office is open as usual and neighboring parishes
will offer assistance with emergency sick calls and
funeral celebrations in Father’s absence.

THANK YOU
Thanks to the Knights of Columbus for assisting with
the delivery of parish offering envelopes.  And to Tony
Smyth for co-ordinating this effort.

PARISH REGISTRATION
It is important to register as a member (or family) in the
parish as a sign of your belonging to our Catholic
community. If you would like to register please
complete the “Registration Form” found at the front
entrance of the church. Also, if you have moved kindly
inform the parish office by telephone or email
(holycrossgeorgetown@bellnet.ca) so that we can
update our parish records. Registration at Catholic
school does not register the family as parishioners.

PARISH WEBSITE
Our parish website (www.holycrossrc.com) has
undergone some changes - check it out.

JANUARY 17, 2010

Bishop’s Pastoral Letter “The
Year for Priests”
January 17, 2010

To the faithful of Hamilton Diocese,

In the Spring of 2009, our Holy Father
Pope Benedict XVI proclaimed a special “Year for Priests”
which began on June 19, 2009, the Solemnity of the Sacred
Heart of Jesus.  The Pope chose this year because it marks
the 150th anniversary of the death of the patron saint of
priests, St. John Vianney, who is also known as the Curé of
Ars.  With this holy priest as an example, the Holy Father
has said that this special year is, “intended to encourage
priests in striving for spiritual perfection on which, above
all, the effectiveness of their ministry depends.”

This was what St. John Vianney did in his world of post-
Revolution France.  It was a time when faith and religious
practice were weak.  Ordained a priest in 1815 St. John
Vianney was later sent to the town of Ars, with a warning
from his Bishop that the people there had little love of God.
It would be up to Father Vianney to inspire the parishioners.
With this in mind he set himself to educate the faithful, as
well as visit the sick and families in his parish.  The Curé did
much to transform the hearts of his flock by his saintly life
and devotion to Our Lord in the Blessed Sacrament.  His
spiritual concern was reflected in the long hours which he
spent advising people and bringing god’s mercy in the
Sacrament of Penance.  His was a life of prayer and
dedication to God’s people whom he served.

As we celebrate this “Year for Priests” we rejoice in the
goodness, dedication and devotion of the priests who serve
God’s people in our Diocese.  We thank God for them.
Every priest realizes how greatly he depends on the grace of
God and on the prayers of His people.  May these prayers be
abundant.  So too, may our thanks be apparent.  During this
special year I encourage all to pray, especially before Our
Lord in the Blessed Sacrament, for all priests.  Pray, also, for
an increase in vocations to the Holy Priesthood.  In this year
for priests our Holy Father invites all priests to draw ever
closer to our Lord Jesus Christ, in order that they may more
completely share in his divine mission.

In closing, I quote the words of Claudio Cardinal Hummes,
Prefect of the Vatican Congregation for the Clergy.  In his
letter for this special year, Cardinal Hummes wrote, “the
Church says to her priests above all, but also to all the
faithfu, that she is proud of her priests, loves them, honours
them, admires them and that she recognizes with gratitude
their pastoral work and the witness of their life.  Truthfully
priests are important not only for what they do but also for
who they are.”

a Anthony F. Tonnos, DD
Bishop of Hamilton

DIOCESAN WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS
Are you celebrating your 25th, 40th, 50th, 60th, or 60+
anniversary of marriage in 2010?  If you are, you are
cordially invited to join couples from across the
Diocese of Hamilton for one of two Wedding
Anniversary Masses with Bishop Tonnos.  Please
choose either Sunday, April 11, 2010 at Church of Our
Lady, Guelph or Sunday, April 18, 2010 at the
Cathedral of Christ the King, Hamilton.  Each Mass
will begin at 2:00 p.m.  Please refer to the poster at the
main entrance of the Church for registration
information.

CONGRATULATIONS!
We extend congratulations to the architect of our new
parish church, Roger Farwell, of the Walter Fedy
Partnership, who will be honoured with the Waterloo
Region Record’s Barnraiser Award on January 20th. This
prestigious recognition is given to honour Roger as “an
innovative leader who has had a meaningful impact on
the community through his architectural work and his
commitment to a variety of community projects.”

INCOME TAX RECEIPTS
Please note that 2009 Income Tax receipts have been
mailed to all parishioners and individuals who have
made a recorded donation to our parish in 2009.
Please be sure to check the mail for your receipt. A
statement of income and expenses has been sent to
those who support the parish by using offering
envelopes and pre-authorized debits. To sign up for
offering envelopes or pre-authorized giving please
complete a Parish Registration Form found at the main
entrance of the Church.

FROM FATHER DAVE …
Marge Willis, a long time member of our parish, is
celebrating her 90th birthday. Parishioners and friends
are welcome to join her family and friends for a
SURPRISE party on Saturday, January 23 at the home
of Harry and Eileen Ellis (85 Weber Drive). Drop in
between 7:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. for a “wine & cheese
open house.” Her gift is your presence. 
 Congratulations Marge, God bless.

BLOOD PRESSURE CLINIC TODAY 
There will also be a Blood Pressure Clinic after each
Mass this weekend for any parishioners over the age of
18 years old.  This is a great way to have a registered
nurse take your blood pressure, help you track it and
give you advice on how to manage it.
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of Adults).
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Allan W. Kogon             David J. Ashbee
John E. Schaljo              Mark T. Rush    

Counsel: Nancy L. Carnwath

"Georgetown's Largest Law Firm"
(905) 877-5206

Unique, Affordable, Modern, Euro-Style
Flower Arrangements for All Occasions

#6 - 333 Mountainview Rd. S.
905-702-1754

www.artofflowersandmore.ca

A rt of
    FLOWERS           & more

MOUNTAINVIEW RESIDENCE

"Family Caring. Caring for Life"
www.mountainviewresidence.com  905.877.1800

Around the clock Professional Staff
Homestyle Meals & Snacks � Full-time Activities Coordinator

Spacious Private Suite 300-630 sq.ft.

Di Girolamo's Greenhouses
8890 8th Line R.R. #2

Georgetown  905.877.9842
dg

J.S. Jones & SonJ.S. Jones & Son
FUNERAL HOME LIMITED

Offering
Excellence

in
Physiotherapy

Because you can't go
wrong when you have the right MAAN for the job!

FREE INVESTMENT REVIEWS

Colin M. Brookes
211 Guelph Street
905.873.7630

www.edwardjones.com

Member CIPF

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING

®

J M C
PLUMBING, HEATING
& AIR CONDITIONING

LTD.
(905) 877-3302

Dr. J. Eric Selnes
Orthodontist

#103-83 Mill St.  905.873.1066
www.HeritageOrthodontics.com

H E R I T A G E
o r t h o d o n t i c s

224 Maple Avenue

Georgetown, Ontario

L7G 1X2

(905) 873-1887

www.holycrossrc.com

 

Office hours -

Monday • 12 noon to 4 p.m.

Tuesday - Thursday • 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Friday • 9 a.m. to 12 noon

Bulletin announcements accepted until 

12 Noon on Mondays

Parish Staff
Father David Wynen, Pastor 
Mrs. Eileen Anderson, Secretary
Mr. Robert Ramage, Maintenance

Catholic Schools
Holy Cross (905) 877-4451
St. Francis (905) 877-6928
St. Brigid (905) 877-1779
St. Catherine (905) 702-8001
Christ the King Secondary
(905) 702-8838

Outreach Information

Parish Nurse
Theresa Scholz (905) 873-1887

Catholic Women's League
Zenaida Van Klink (905) 877-0439

Knights of Columbus
Gerry Cole (905) 873-9636

Prayer Network
Gladys (905) 877-6389

Marie (519) 853-2018

Natural Family Planning
Joanne & Daryll Hillier (905) 873-0262

Melissa Atlee (289) 891-9162

A Child's PlaceA Child's Place
Licensed Childcare Agency
Menu Planning•Program Planning

Monitoring by qualified
E.C.E. Consultant

Providers are always needed
to look after children.
Excellent rates paid.

Call Cathy (905) 873-9119

Sunday Eucharist
(Saturday) 5:00 p.m.

8:30 a.m.; 10 a.m.; 12:00 noon
       

Weekday Eucharist
Tuesday at 7:00 p.m.

Wednesday - Friday 8:00 a.m.
(Bulletin has weekly schedule)

             

Reconciliation
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

or by appointment

    

Eucharistic Adoration
Every Wednesday

8:30 a.m. - 7:00 p.m.

Chairman's
Club

REAL ESTATE CENTRE INC., BROKERAGE

THE                                  
DESJARDINS

Your Family Realtors... For Life!

905-877-2630
www.GeorgetownHomes.ca

78 Main Street South
Georgetown

Toll free: 1-877-433-2630

Professional Wedding &
Portrait Photographer

Family Portrait, Special Occasion & Pets
Tony Soares Studio: 289.344.0683  Cell: 416.670.3922

www.amsphotographers.com

Photography

Heating and Air Conditioning
Propane and Natural Gas Installation

Underground Gas, Fireplaces
Tankless Hot Water Systems, Pool Heaters

andgiogas@hotmail.com   905 873 2394

FLOWERS & GARDEN SUPPLIES
140 Guelph St.
905-877-8882

Joe & Andrea Scibilia

Georgetown
Garden Centre

Major Appliances • Home Electronics
Lawn & Garden

11 Mountainview Rd. N.  905-877-5172
Owned & Operated by Joan Wilfong - Parishioner

�

AUTHORIZED DEALER STORE

For All Your Real Estate Needs

Service you can trust and experience

you can count on ...

The proof is in the performance!

www.TheMaan.ca
themaans@johnsonassociates.ca

                        905 877-5165

Service you can trust and experience

you can count on ...

The proof is in the performance!

www.TheMaan.ca
themaans@johnsonassociates.ca

                        905 877-5165

Serving

Holy Cross

Parishioners

for over 22

years

Agnes Lawrence
905-873-2434

369 Mountainview Rd. S.
(Metro Plaza)

Experience the Finest inExperience the Finest in
Tanning & SkincareTanning & Skincare

www.bellatan.ca  905.873.4343

Dr. Branko Radisic
DENTAL SURGEON

– Complete Family Dentistry –
342 Bronte St. S., Suite 1, Milton  905-876-4488

369 Mountainview Rd. S. (opp. new church)
905-702-8688

www.gtdragon.com

READY TO

FOODS INC.

71 Mountainview Rd. N.  905-877-9948




